
AFS at HVRHS

Friday, 4.1.2022

7:00 pm in Room 133

Housatonic Valley Regional High School is host to

six AFS exchange students this year! Our students are

from Bangladesh, Czech Republic. Germany, Malaysia,

Pakistan, and Switzerland.

Please join us on Friday, 4.1.2022 at 7:00 pm in Room 133

to learn about their cultures and to hear about the

exchange experience.

Opportunities are available for US students to travel

abroad for summer, semester, and year-long programs;

AFS is also currently placing students from all over the

world with host families in the US for the 2022-2023

fall semester and full school year.


